
 

  

 

 

31st January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Allergy Awareness 

 

We have an increasing number of pupils in our school who have nut allergies. Anaphylaxis (allergic 
reaction) can occur as a result of digestion, inhalation or any other contact with nut-based products. 

For their safety, we kindly ask that you refrain from sending any food items containing nuts with your 
child to school. This includes peanut butter sandwiches, granola bars with nuts, and any other nut-based 
products. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in creating a safe environment for all our students. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Yapp 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


